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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to give you the opportunity to purchase GCSE English revision guides at a 

reduced rate through the school. The English Department have already provided students 

with a range of revision materials to support them with their studies, however, these revision 

guides offer excellent additional support to help students to study independently and to 

prepare for their exams.  

 

Your child is studying AQA GCSE English Language and AQA GCSE English Literature. 

Within this, students are studying six texts for Literature, which are assessed in two 

examinations at the end of Year 11. Revision guides for these six areas, as well as GCSE 

English Language are sold separately, so students can purchase any combination of revision 

guides (if purchasing unseen poetry, please choose either Unseen Poetry Book 1, OR choose 

the bundle, which contains book 1 and 2). These books are available at a discounted rate of 

£3.15 each (the unseen poetry bundle is £5.50) and normally retail for £6.50 each online.  

 

The revision guides available to purchase are: 

Much Ado About Nothing £3.15 

Jekyll and Hyde £3.15 

Power and Conflict Poetry Anthology £3.15 

An Inspector Calls £3.15 

Unseen Poetry book 1 only £3.15 OR Unseen poetry books 1&2 bundle (£5.50) 

English Language £3.15 

 

If you would like to purchase any of these books, please pay via ParentPay by Wednesday 

6th March. There will be a second order going through on 20th March if you are unable to 

make the initial deadline.  

  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via school.  

 

Please speak to your child’s Head of House if cost would cause any issue. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

C Vasey 
 

Mrs C. Vasey 

Head of English  
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